
Friday 21st October 2022 

This Week’s Spotlight! 

Year Five & Six 

Year 5/6 been super Historians this week – we have investigated a wide range of artefacts from the An-

glo-Saxon period and discussed what they tell us about their culture and lifestyle. The children have also 

had a lot of fun learning the lyrics for Bon Jovi’s ‘Living on a Prayer’ in Music; we had a little head-banging 

and air guitar going on also. After half term, we are going to apply our singing to using musical instru-

ments to play along to the song. 

In English, we have begun to explore biographies – we are learning to identify and use correctly paren-

thesis (commas, brackets and dashes), past tense verbs, adverbials and cohesion to link our paragraphs 

and ideas. In Mathematics, we have been concentrating on one of four calculations this week – multipli-

cation. The children have been multiplying 2-digits and 2-digits. We have used the area-based model and 

a formal written method. We celebrated the end of our ‘Who am I’ unit in Come and See. The children 

gather had time to reflect upon how we are all unique and how we can show our qualities to each other 

and rely on Jesus and God to show us the right way. 

 

 

 



Classroom News! 
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EYFS What a fantastic first half term we have had in the FSU. The children have 

settled in so well and it has been lovely to see all the progress they have made 

already. This week,  the children have been learning all about the number five. 

We have been giving a high five to our friends to remind us that we have five 

fingers on each hand. We have also been reading the story ‘Baby Brains’ and 

talking about what babies can do and what Baby Brains can do that is extraordi-

nary. We learnt lots of new words such as : surgeon and mechanic. Have a won-

derful half term break everyone.  

Year One & Two Year 1&2 have finished their Great Fire of London topic this week. We can ex-

plain the causes and effects of the Fire and also what happened to the people 

of London after the fire. We have been using rhyming words to write our own 

spells and potions in our English lessons. In Maths, we have continued compar-

ing objects and numbers using symbols and mathematical vocabulary and in RE 

we enjoyed our ‘rejoice’ celebration of everything we have learnt about our 

families and Gods love for us. Enjoy your half term break everyone, you have 

earned it!  

Year Three & Four This week in Year 3/4, we've been exploring the story of Macbeth by William 

Shakespeare. The children have been exploring the text in the form of a song. 

We have been focusing on the characters of the three sisters. These sisters are 

very unusual, they create potions to help them predict the future. The children 

have spent this week creating their own potions and writing their own songs. 

The final outcomes are amazing! Well done Team!   

This week’s house point winner is: 

Anderson 

Well done! 

 



Classroom Rewards 

Attendance Award 
This weeks winners are:  Year One & Two 

The winning class receives an extra playtime. 
Last week’s overall attendance:  88.6% 
This week’s overall attendance: 88.6% 

Reminder:  We have a sickness going around this week, please remind your children to 
wash their hands. 
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St. Edmund’s Standard Award  Care, Consideration and Courtesy Award 

Ksenia Kotelnikova  Mia McLoughlin 

Njay McLoughlin Kaine Georgeson  

Lily Pike  Lylah Campbell  

Elsie-May Smethurst  Daisy Smethurst  

Each week children are encouraged to complete their work to a high standard (St. Edmund’s Standard).  Children who have 

tried their best to try and reach this standard will be awarded the ‘St. Edmund’s Standard Award’.  Children are also encour-

aged to follow the school mission statement and show ‘Care, Consideration and Courtesy’ towards each other, children who 

show acts of kindness which follow the mission statement will be awarded the ‘Care, Consideration and Courtesy Award’. 

Announcement:  Family Attendance Draw 
At the end of each term, we are going to have an attendance draw. For every full week a child is 
in school they will receive a ticket which will be entered into the end of term attendance draw.  

Therefore the more full weeks your child is in school the greater chance you have at winning the 
draw.  The prize will be a £25 voucher for Asda. 

 

FSU 90.8% 

Year One & Two 91.1% 

Year Three & Four 90.9% 

Year Five & Six 83.3% 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Just a gentle reminder about jewellery and PE or Swimming.  Children are not allowed to wear any 

jewellery during those sessions because of Health and Safety reasons.  Staff members are not able to 

take earrings out or put them in.  I would be grateful that on those days the children do not wear 

jewellery.  Thank you. 

 

Please read the attached leaflets about the Free Halloween activities at the zone and restaurants 

where children can eat for free.  This will help during the holidays. 

 

School is closed today and will reopen on Monday 31st October 2022. 

 

We hope you have a lovely break and please take care. 

 

Mrs Birmingham 

 






